
Year 2 Spring 1 Newsletter

“You’re amazing, just the way you are.”

History
This half term, we are working 
as historians and focusing on 

‘Technology’. We will be 
learning about our local city of 

Hull.

Miss Barton, Miss Bailey and Miss Whitfield

Spring Term 1 
Thank you to everyone for helping to making the first full school term so wonderful. 

The children have all made such amazing progress already in their new learning. 

English
In Year 2, this term’s writing 
stimulus is ‘The Girl and the 
Dinosaur’ by Hollie Hughes. 

We will be creating 
character and setting 
descriptions and non-

fictional reports based on 
the text, including

Science

Our science topic for this full 
spring term is ‘Everyday 
Materials’. Children will 

explore different everyday 
materials and their properties.

Maths
In maths this term, children 

will be exploring the 
properties of 2D and 3D 
shapes, including their 

edges, vertices and faces. 
We will also start our topic 

of multiplication and 
division, learning our 2, 5 

and 10 times tables before 
moving onto learning all 

about money.

Celebrations
It was lovely to see so many families come to our Christmas Fair and see all the amazing 

things that the children had made in their classes! We look forward to all the forthcoming 
events that 2023 has to offer.

PE

The children will take part in 
PE on a Monday and Friday 
afternoon. We will continue 

working with First Steps and 
Tigers Trust this term. 

Please make sure children 
bring their PE kits to school 
on a Monday and take them 

home on a Friday to be 
cleaned. The children should 

wear plain black, blue or 
white clothing. 

conjunctions, expanded
noun phrases and 

different sentence 
types.


